
 

Amendment #5 

Request for Proposals 

Denton, District Court, Maryland Access Control Security System  

Contract Number K19-0060-89 

The following questions for the above referenced RFP were received by e-mail and are answered 

and posted for all prospective Offerors.  The statements and interpretations contained in the 

following responses to questions are not binding on the Maryland Judiciary unless the RFP is 

expressly amended.  The following changes/additions are listed below; new language has been 

underlined and language deleted has been marked with a strikeout (ex. language deleted) 

 

PORFP Number: 

 

K19-0060-89, Denton District Court 

 

Revisit Location: The second site visit that was scheduled for today and cancelled has 

been rescheduled again.  

 

The second site visit will take place on March 5, 2019 at 2:00pm. Please 

confirm by March 4, 2019 before 12pm to 

(Alisha.Allmond@mdcourts.gov). Could you please state the areas you 

would like to visit. I ask because we will not have full access to the site 

to conduct a full site survey. We need to let the location know the 

number of attendees and what areas to revisit. Please contact me with 

any questions. 

 

 

Issued by: Alisha Allmond 

Procurement Officer 

February 27, 2019 

mailto:Alisha.Allmond@mdcourts.gov

